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Nikkia Malloy
Desert Springs Water
PO Box 10

Culver, OR 97734

RE: Violation of the Notice of Non-Compliance dated April 8, 2013 and possible civil
penalties.

The Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services (DWS) issued a Notice of Non-
Compliance to you on April 8, 2013 requiring corrective actions to be completed at the
Desert Springs public water system (PWS ID# OR4101259).

Specifically, the Notice of Non-Compliance required a backflow annual summary report

be submitted, a certified operator be designated, and significant deficiencies be corrected.
Each of these requirements was due to be completed no later than May 31, 2013, but that
date has passed without completion of the required actions.

You are now at risk of being assessed civil penalties in the amount of $50 for every
distinct rule violation and for every day the Desert Springs water system is in violation of
a rule (Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 333-061-0090).

In the event that DWS assesses a civil penalty against you, you will be notified in writing
and provided an opportunity for a hearing pursuant to the Oregon Administrative
Procedures Act (ORS chapter 183).

Respectfully
/) - /) TS/

Brad K. Daniels
Enforcement Coordinator
OHA - Drinking Water Services

cc:  Michelle Byrd, OHA DWS
Jeff Freund, Deschutes County Environmental Health Division
Kathy Willis, Oregon Public Utility Commission



